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| wish to complain about the irreversible damage that the proposed scheme would cause to the
World Heritage Site at Stonehenge. Future generations would be appalled that such action was

contemplated.

The decisions made by the World Heritage Committee and the High Court in opposition to the
scheme demonstrate the importance of the matter, but the response of the National Highway is
weak. In considering alternative solutions to the traffic and other problems that result from
having a through road crossing the site, they have not given sufficient weight to the irreversible
damage that would be caused by the present scheme, and have not made any worthwhile
suggestions. In addition, they have made no new evaluation of the cost of the scheme, and in
particular they have made no new assessment of the carbon budget of the scheme, despite the
recent climate change report. It is important that any schemes that involve an increase in
emissions are avoided if possible in view of the effect of the emissions on the future of life on

this planet.
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